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ADDENDUM NUMBER 1 
Generator Replacements at WFD Headquarters and Fire Station No. 7 

PB-EDI-0724 
June 27, 2024 

To all holders of Bid Documents, please be advised to the following: 

Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided in the Proposal. Failure to do 
so may disqualify the Bidder. 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 

Daryle L. Parker, Purchasing Manager 
Purchasing Division  
END OF ADDENDUM ONE 

Can contractors visit each location? Site visits are to be scheduled by contacting 
Aaron Cramer at 
aaron.cramer@wilmingtonnc.gov.No 
questions will be answered at site visit, all 
questions are to be emailed to Aaron and an 
Addendum will be sent out with responses. 
Any and all questions are due by 7-23-2024 
by 3pm. 

Finance 
Purchasing Division 
929 N Front St., 10th Floor 
Post Office Box 1810 
Wilmington, NC  28402-1810 

910 341-7830 
910 341-7842 fax 
wilmingtonnc.gov 
Dial 711 TTY/Voice
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